
Palo Alto Networks to Announce Fourth Quarter and Fiscal Year 2012 Financial Results on
September 10, 2012

August 1, 2012

SANTA CLARA, Calif., Aug. 1, 2012 /PRNewswire/ -- Palo Alto Networks, Inc. (NYSE: PANW) today announced that it will release its financial results
for its fourth quarter and fiscal year ended July 31, 2012 after U.S. markets close on Monday, September 10, 2012. Palo Alto Networks will host a
conference call that day at 1:30 PM Pacific time (4:30 PM Eastern time) to discuss the results.

Interested parties may access the conference call by dialing (617) 213-8899 or 1-866-543-6408 and entering the passcode 95920447.

A live audio webcast of the conference call will be accessible from the "Investors" section of Palo Alto Networks website
(investors.paloaltonetworks.com). The webcast will be archived for a period of one year. A telephonic replay of the conference call will be available two
hours after the call and will run for five business days and may be accessed by dialing (617) 801-6888 or 1-888-286-8010 and entering the passcode
21239287. The press release will be accessible from Palo Alto Networks website prior to the commencement of the conference call.

SOURCE Palo Alto Networks, Inc.

Media, Mike Haro, Director of Corporate Communications, Palo Alto Networks, 408-438-8628, mharo@paloaltonetworks.com; or Investors, Chris
Danne/Maria Riley, The Blueshirt Group, 415-217-7722, ir@paloaltonetworks.com
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